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Aging-in-Community’s LOWLINC Announces 

October 28 Membership Information Session 

Mary-Jane Atwater, Jeff Flynn, Carolyn Graham and Joe Sakole 

With an enthusiastic group of more than 30 LOWLINC volunteers eager to help older LOW 

residents stay independent and safe in their home for as long as possible – and start-up funding 

that continues to grow, LOWLINC is ready to begin accepting membership applications.   

If you’d like to explore membership in LOWLINC, we invite you to come to an October 28 

membership information session to learn more about our new 501(c)(3) nonprofit charitable 

organization whose sole mission is to enable seniors and those with physical and cognitive 

challenges who reside at LOW to continue living fully and independently in their homes for as 

long as possible.  Our goal is to provide services to seniors and those with special needs through 

referral to existing community organization, LOWLINC volunteers and vetted service providers. 

Membership will be fee-based, and we hope to raise sufficient funds to provide subsidies for 

some residents in need.   

The information meeting will take place at on Wednesday, October 28 at the Community Center, 

10 am to noon.  Please RSVP to carolyn@lowlinc.org.  If you need a ride to the Community 

Center or want to RSVP by phone, please call Jeri F. at 972-2180. 

LOWLINC is an organization independent of the Lake of the Woods Association and 

LOWLINC activities have no impact on LOWA’s annual assessment or user fees.  For more 

information about LOWLINC, please visit www.lowlinc.org. 
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